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AWARD NOTIFICATION 
 
 
January 15, 2025 
 
 
RE: IFB 2025-0122-CMO RE-BID OFFICE SUPPLIES 
 
 
Five Bids were received for the Invitation to Bid No. 2025-0122-CMO/TJ on October 21, 
2024 at 2:00 pm for Office Supplies for various Santa Fe County Departments. 
 
Santa Fe County Chief Procurement Office/Procurement Manager has determined that all 
five bids are responsive bids for the Office Supply goods. 
 
The Awarded contracts for January 14th are; 
 

1. 2025-0122-A-CMO - Lakeshore Learning Materials LLC 
2. 2025-0122-B-CMO - Matthews Office Supply 
3. 2025-0122-C-CMO - New Mexico Office Supply Agreement 
4. 2025-0122-D-CMO - The Tree House, Inc. 
5. 2025-0122-E-CMO - Unified Office 

 
On behalf of Santa Fe County, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to everyone 
who participated in this important procurement. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Tammy Jim 
Procurement Specialist Senior 
 
 
cc:   File 

 

Justin S. Greene 
Commissioner, District 1 

 

Anna T. Hamilton 
Commissioner, District 4 

Anna Hansen 
Commissioner, District 2 

Hank Hughes 
Commissioner, District 5 

Camilla Bustamante 
Commissioner, District 3 

Gregory S. Shaffer 
County Manager 
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